
APA MEETING MINUTES 
FEBRUARY 7, 2018 at 6:30 p.m. 

 
CALL TO ORDER: At 6:30 p.m. President Laura Walsh opened meeting with a prayer 
 
IN ATTENDANCE:  Jim Horne, Laura Walsh, Susie Menas, Angel Gilpin, Mia Lloyd, 
Sarah Kaderabek, Thomas S., Denise Vedder, Connie Carreon, Margie Sprague, Tom 
Fries, Annie Frusti, Julianne Attaway, Janet Casey, Toni Agbo, Juan Ibaibarriaga , Jim 
DelaCruz, Enrique Bernal, Brenda Brooke, Sandy Salem, Guillermo Zamora, Kristin 
Gohlke, Roberta Curry 
 
PRINCIPAL JIM HORNE: 
 
Mr. Horne discussed Intercession (month of January) and the positive affects it has 
on our boys and our faculty. 
 
WASC (“Western Association of Schools  and Colleges”)/WCEA (“Western 
Catholic Educational Association”)  For the last 18 months, Saints has undergone 
an in-depth assessment where numerous meetings, data, narratives, surveys, 
studies, have been conducted to compile a passing of the WASC committee’s 
accreditation.  This is an activity which is revisited every six years and our school is 
currently in the process of this task.    
 
FAREWELL TO COACH SANCHEZ:  Coach Richard Sanchez has joined the SDSU 
Aztecs Football Coaches Team.  Saints is currently interviewing a variety of 
applicants and has narrowed it to eight prospects.  A replacement coach will be 
selected somewhere around March 1st.  We wish Coach Sanchez all God’s blessing in 
his new position!   
 
Taste of Saints: Save the Date!!!!   The Fundraiser/Gala is scheduled for April 28, 
2018 from 5:00-9:00 p.m.  Sharon McCorkle & Julie Heffler are co-chairs of this 
Event.  Please mark your calendars!! 
 
ONLINE SAINTS COURSES:  An informative meeting will be held regarding NCEA 
(“National Catholic Educational Association”) on-line learning summit on March 9, 
2018. 
 
Saint Augustine High School will proudly host a Regional Conference for 17 All Boys’ 
Schools!! 
 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:   
 
Laura Walsh extended a heartfelt thank you to Annie Frusti, Ed Frusti, Kristin 
Gohlke and Mia Lloyd for their participation in the APA Christmas Dinner/Meeting.  
Also a gracious thank you to Annie Strazzeri and Becky Tontz for their participation 
of 8th Grade Placement Day.  



 
GRANDPARENTS’ DAY:   By now you should have received your invitation to attend 
Grandparents’ Day.  Please mark your calendars for March 2, 2018.   If you haven’t 
already done so, please RSVP ASAP.  You don’t want to miss this memorable 
occasion which will include a school tour with your grandson, a shared photo and a 
special Mass.    
 
NEW FAMILY NIGHT:  Connie Carreon and Margie Sprague are chairing this event 
scheduled for March 21, 2018.   
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: Susie Menas reported an estimated $6,857 (of the 
$16,000.00 annual budget) has been spent to date. 
 
COMMUNICATIONS:  Kristin Gohlke  Nothing to report. 
 
HOSPITALITY:    Annie Frusti Nothing to report. 
 
VOLUNTEERISM:    Denise Vedder  Nothing to report.  Please be on the look 
out for “Sign up Genius” for Volunteering.  
 
CLASS REPRESENTATIVES:   
 
Seniors: Mia Lloyd -  If you haven’t already done so, please get your son’s 
measurements in to SDGRad.com 
 
Juniors:   Maya Madsen -  Juniors’ Retreat is scheduled for March 13, 2018.  Please 
mark your calendars. 
 
Sophomores:  Sarah Kaderabek  The Sophomore Retreat was a big success! 
 
Freshmen:  Brenda Brooke - Nothing to report.   
 
ST. MONICA’S PRAYER GROUP:  Juan Ibaibarriaga  reported the End of Year 
Christmas Brunch was very well attended and a good time shared by all… 
 
Juan also extended an open invitation to feel welcome to attend Mass every 
Thursday in our Saints’ Chapel @7:45 a.m.  If you, a loved one or a friend are in need 
of prayer(s), please email the information to saintmonicaprayergroup@gmail.com 
 

At 7:25 p.m a motion made/seconded/approved to adjourn meeting,  
NEXT APA MEETING IS MARCH 7, 2018 AT 6:30 PM 

 


